
 
 
 
March 2020 

 
 
Dear Friends and Guests of Falun Dafa Association of Toronto, 
 
As the Member of Provincial Parliament for the riding of  
Spadina-Fort York, it is my great pleasure to extend my  
warmest greetings to the members of Falun Dafa Association  
Toronto and to welcome the artists of the Shen Yun Performing  
Arts Tour to Toronto. 
 
Shen Yun Performing Arts is a wonderful expression of classical Chinese dance and music, 
inspired by 5,000 years of traditional Chinese culture. Productions like yours play a vital role 
in contributing to Canada’s embrace of cultural diversity and expresses the cherished values 
and principles shared by fellow Canadians. 
 
I am proud to see such a unique display of entertainment visit our city and wish you great 
success with your tour.  

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Chris Glover 
Member of Provincial Parliament 
Spadina-Fort York 


